
31st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers – Y2 

 

Year 2 Healthy Soups 

 

To complete our Design and Technology unit on healthy soups the children will be making their 
own healthy soup here in school either this week or next. 

 

Please can you send your child into school with a small plastic tub with a lid so that they can 
bring home the small sample they make to share with you.  (A take-away tub or something 
similar would be perfect.)  

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Renshaw, Mrs Thackray and Mr Robinson 

Y2 Teachers 

 


